






























































































Kaitlyn A. Luck 
Associate 
Phone (505) 954-7286 
kaluck@hollandhart.com 

May 22, 2020 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 
CERTIFIED RECEIPT REQUESTED 

TO:  ALL INTEREST OWNERS SUBJECT TO POOLING PROCEEDINGS 

Re: Application of Chevron U.S.A. Inc. for compulsory pooling,  
Eddy County, New Mexico.   
CB BERU 23 14 FEE 06 #301H Well 

Ladies & Gentlemen: 

This letter is to advise you that Chevron U.S.A. Inc. has filed the enclosed application with the 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division.  A hearing has been requested before a Division 
Examiner on June 11, 2020, and the status of the hearing can be monitored through the 
Division’s website at http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/. You are not required to attend this 
hearing, but as an owner of an interest that may be affected by this application, you may appear 
and present testimony.  Failure to appear at that time and become a party of record will preclude 
you from challenging the matter at a later date.  

During the COVID-19 Pubic Health Emergency, state buildings are closed to the 
public and hearings will be conducted remotely.  To participate in the electronic 
hearing, please see the instructions posted on the OCD Hearings website: 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/announcements.html. 

Parties appearing in cases are required by Division Rule 19.15.4.13.B to file a Pre-hearing 
Statement four business days in advance of a scheduled hearing.  This statement must be filed at 
the Division’s Santa Fe office at the above specified address and should include: the names of the 
parties and their attorneys; a concise statement of the case; the names of all witnesses the party 
will call to testify at the hearing; the approximate time the party will need to present its case; and 
identification of any procedural matters that are to be resolved prior to the hearing.   

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact Kelly Rau, at 713-372-7411, or 
Kelly.Rau@chevron.com. 

Sincerely, 

Kaitlyn A. Luck 
ATTORNEY FOR CHEVRON U.S.A. INC. 
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